

11 September 2015



Mr Stephen Slisar PO Box 212 LINDFIELD NSW 2070

Dear Mr Slisar,

I'm writing to let you know that a major redevelopment is planned for the retail centre where our NAB Dee Why branch is located.

You've probably noticed a number of stores have already closed in anticipation of the redevelopment, and our Dee Why branch, located at 892 Pittwater Road Dee Why NSW, will also close on Friday 27 November 2015, as a result of this work. NAB is committed to retaining a presence in Dee Why and will return in a new look branch at the completion of the redevelopment in late 2017.

In the meantime.

While the redevelopment is completed, your account details will be transferred to our Brookvale branch, located 1.6km down the road at 690 Pittwater Road Brookvale NSW.

We'll make this transfer on Monday 30 November 2015. Your account number will remain the same, however from this date you'll have a new BSB number: 082-146. If you prefer, your accounts can be transferred to a different NAB branch, just let us know.

Banking, your way.

You'll still be able to do your day-to-day banking at other NAB branches, NAB ATMs and rediATMs or by using NAB Internet Banking (nab.com.au) or NAB Telephone Banking (13 22 65). You can also visit any Australia Post outlet that displays the Bank@Post sign.

Information about available banking options and NAB branches in the area are included in the attached flyer.

Need to chat?

If you have any questions or would like more information about the closure, contact our Branch Manager Kellie Thornberry on 02 9931 7297. You can also come see the team at Dee Why between Monday - Thursday 9.30am - 4.00pm and Friday 9.30am - 5.00pm.

I'd like to thank you for banking with NAB and look forward to an ongoing relationship as we bring our new branch to Dee Why. We're firmly committed to supporting the North Shore region and will continue to have a significant presence in the area.

Sincerely,

Greg Hooper

Regional Executive Retail